

PCE Parent/Family Newsletter February 2024-2025

Hello PCE Families.

Happy Valentine's Day!!!! It is hard to believe we are almost halfway through February - maybe we will make it through with no more snow and very little illness! Speaking of illness, please remind your students to wash their hands well and cover their coughs and sneezes with their elbow. We are really trying to keep them healthy here too!

Attendance Incentives:

We are continuing with our attendance incentive of each class getting rewarded when they have 95% or higher attendance 5 days in a row. We had our popcorn party for the students who ended the 2nd 9 weeks with perfect attendance, and we will have another reward day for all students who have perfect attendance in the 3rd 9 weeks. Please make sure to schedule appointments after school or on days that we do not have school if at all possible - we appreciate your cooperation!

Here are some statistics - Attendance Matters

PBIS/Behavior Incentive:

In the second semester, we are going to recognize a primary and intermediate student and staff Bear of the Week every Friday. For the students, staff will nominate them based on the various Profile of a Trojan traits, and the students who get the most nominations will be recognized at morning meeting, get their picture taken, receive a certificate, and get to choose a fun activity or to eat with their favorite adult. Staff members are also going to be nominating each other for staff Bear of the Week, and they will also use the Profile of a Trojan Traits to recognize each other. We will also continue with giving Bear Paws and Positive Office Referrals to recognize students for following our BEARS guidelines - Be Brave in your decisions, Be Encouraging, Be Appreciative, Be Responsible, and Show everyone dignity and respect.

Upcoming Dates:

2/14/25 - Valentine's Parties (please check rooms for specific times of the parties)

2/15/25 - Bitty Ball from 8:00-11:00

2/18/25 - Bitty Ball from 2:45-4:00

2/22/25 - Bitty Ball Tournament - 8:00-12:00

I hope your student is having a great school year! As always, if you have any questions or concerns, contact me, Beth Davidson, at beth.davidson@barren.kyschools.us or 270-749-5665.